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Date: September 30, 2015 
 
From: Leslie R. Zenk, Assistant Provost 
 
To: Deans 
 Associate Deans 
 Department Chairs 
 
Re: Curriculog Live Date 
 
 
Colleagues, 
 
I wanted to announce that Curriculog will go live and will begin to accept course and curriculum 
proposals beginning Spring Semester 2016.     

Short Forms and Long Forms that are already in progress past the point of department chair 
approval will continue to be accepted through the remainder of the academic year and will no 
longer be accepted beginning Fall 2016.   

For details and to register for the upcoming Curriculog training sessions, please visit: 
https://teaching.uncc.edu/curriculog-training.    
 
For additional details on the implementation to Curriculog, please visit: 
http://facultygovernance.uncc.edu/acalog-curriculog. 
 
Please let Matt Wyse (mwyse@uncc.edu) or I know if you have any questions about Curriculog 
implementation, and feel free to share this information widely in your areas.  A campus 
announcement will be made at the start of Spring Semester instructing faculty and staff how to 
access the Curriculog system.   

Thanks! 
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